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Welcome to 15t Edition

Holy Cow, what in the world is this?? Hey,
it's our own Newsletter, that’s what! So, if
anyone with more formatting skills and the
desire to help create this award winning one
page monthly document, is interested feel
free to contact us. Who knows, years from
now, this could have subscriptions arcund
the worild. Hopefully this wili keeb everyone
more informed about events and activities

that we’re involved in as Knights. Wooo000 |

Fr. Tyler Eucharistic Adoration

Mark your calendars for July 11", from 6-8 pm.

There will be a special event brought to Good
Shepherd by Fr.Tyler Tenbarge, He is starting
this at G.S. and hopes to continue with this
around the diocese. We also have our own

Adoration on Thursdays from 4:30 to 5:20.

“Knight” at the Otters

On Thursday August 12 at 6:35, we will have
free tickets available for this game. But we

must know in advance to place order. Free

ticket includes admission and buffet and drinks.

Sorry, no beer. But it is on “Thirsty Thursday”.

Next 1%t Degree & Meeting- July 8th

Hear yee, Hear yee | That's right, we're gonna have a
1* Degree video before our next meeting at 5:00 in
the cafeteria. We have 2 guys, Jorge Velasco and his
son Alejandro coming to watch and then join. This is
a great opportunity to ask or check with any friend or
relative you may know who is a Catholic gentleman,
if they'd like to join us. The more the merrier 1l We
had 5 gentlemen join us last year and we have invited
them to join us at the meeting, since we didn’t get to

properly welcome them as Covid knocked us down.

New officers for year 2022
Grand Knight Sam Tenbarge
Deputy Grand Knight  Dan Hirsch
Chancellor Ken Smith

Financial Secretary ~ John Smith

Treasurer Ron Pohl
Retorder Eric Henderson
Advocate Tom Schuler
Warden Jim Durchholz

Inside Guard- David Ubelhor, Outside- John Hamilton
Trustees — Mike Lloyd, Al Bragin and Jason Harding
Chaplain Deacon Dan DeCastra

Lector Deacon Rocky Mattingly




